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Cyndy King

From: John Shetron <johnshetron@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 8:51 AM
To: Participate
Subject: Sawtooth Serenade 

Dear Ketchum Planning and Zoning, 
 
I am wriƟng to express my support for the proposed Sawtooth Serenade project located at 260 N 1st Ave, Ketchum. 
I am a property owner at 360 N 1st Ave and am obviously concerned with any development in the area. The Sawtooth 
Serenade project is an aestheƟcally pleasing project and will certainly enhance the neighborhood. 
Please approve the Sawtooth Serenade project as proposed. 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely  
 
John Shetron 
360 1st Ave N 
208/450-9332 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Cyndy King

From: Pat Higgins <pathiggins@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 6:41 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Public comment 

Dear City Council, KURA, P and Z, 
 
I am happy to see that you are looking at other opƟons for workforce housing other than the Washington St. lot. I have 
always believed that the LiŌ Tower Lodge was the appropriate place to do this. It’s a win win in my opinion. 
Pat Higgins 
Sent from my iPad 


